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Thursday, July 4th is 
Independence Day!  TCC offices 
will be closed.

July 19-21 is the Trempealeau
County Fair!

Tenemos el boletín en español en 
nuestro sitio web y en nuestras 
oficinas locales.

También contamos con una nueva 
línea telefónica en español para 
que pueda hablar directamente 
con nuestros empleados que 
hablan español. Es 715-985-6203.

July 2024

The
Connection

FRS Community Grant Program
Apply for a community grant!

Do you have a community project that needs 
funding? The Foundation for Rural Service (FRS) is 
accepting grant requests from $250 to $5,000.  
Ten percent of the total grant award comes from 
the local NTCA member sponsor, Tri-County 
Communications Cooperative, Inc. The FRS Com-
munity Grant Program is offered annually through NTCA members, like 
us, to support local efforts to build and sustain a high quality of life in rural 
America. The program supports projects for business and economic dev-
elopment, community development, education, and telecommunications 
applications.. The 2024 FRS Community Grant Program is open until Sep-
tember 9, 2024!  To learn more or apply for a grant, visit the website:

https://www.frs.org/programs/grant-program/community-grant

Summer Wi-Fi Controls
Through TCC Total Wi-Fi

Hey parents!  With the kids home for the summer, is
your Wi-Fi ready?  With TCC's Total Wi-Fi, you are in
control, even when you're not home!  Here are some
of the things that are included with the full version:

1) Set up users with separate Wi-Fi passwords
2) Create content rules for users
3) Pause Wi-Fi for any or all users 
    (”I'll turn Wi-Fi on when chores are done!”)
4) View connected devices
5) Get notifications when new devices are connected
6) Set priorities for your important devices and apps

Contact TCC today to get TCC Total Wi-Fi!



Directory ad sales reps
Beginning August 5th!

Sales representatives from 
Pinnacle Marketing Group will 
be in our area for about a week 
to meet with local businesses 
concerning directory advertising 
starting August 5th.

Our directory is distributed to
all TCC landline telephone sub-
scribers.  We share the directory
with West Wisconsin Telcom in 
Menomonie and Ntec in Durand.

If you would like to have an ad sales representative contact 
you, please let us know and we can let them know.

New TCC website coming soon!
TCC is launching a new website soon!  The new site 
is going to have all the same great information and 
resources as the current site, but with a cool, 
modern design that better fits
our new brand!

The new website will 
have the same web 
address as the
current site:

tccpro.net

  Summer Interns
TCC welcomes our three summer interns!

TCC hired Brady Zimpel, Connor Schiefelbein, and 
Garrett Gullicksrud for the summer to work with the 
plant department and learn telecommunications.  

They will work directly with different technicians to
gain a wide variety of experience with our Internet,
TV, and telephone services.  

We’re glad to have them on our team and hope they
enjoy their time with TCC!
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